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Greetings, January 2017

It's always good to see our kids arrive back safe from a long school break. The new
school year started on 11 January. All of the children have settled in nicely and the
teachers are doing well. Our older children were able to participate in a sports day with
the local private school. They did well, coming home with a lot of first place finishes and
even broke a few of the school’s records. We also plan to attend another sports day in
February put on for home schooling kids.

We made lots of great progress this month on some of our larger projects. The donation
we received last year for the school playground paid for two huge jungle gyms which
were installed. With the remaining funds, we have a few more playground changes
coming. And thanks to those end-of-year donations for our building fund, we also
started construction on the small apartments for volunteers.

We've had a few additions to our wildlife. Some friends of the Fold donated two male
impala, so now our female impala has a boyfriend and we can have calves. Some of our
kudu have had calves and they are so cute.

Donations & correspondence can be sent to the following address: 200 Solley Dr, Winchester, MO 63021
Our South African address: P.O. Box 1265 Vaalwater 0530 South Africa



We had a few mass birthday parties for various reasons, Khutso (7), Maria(12),
Tebogo(8), Marcus(5), and Hendrick (4).

Micky is still waiting for her visa to be approved. The immigration lawyer has been
pushing them this month. We are supposed to fly out on 4 February and are running
out of time. Paul may be the only one allowed to leave the country. If that’s the case, he
will visit his mother and we’ll have to cancel the cruise. On a very good note, Micky’s
sister Debbie, who was here last year for a visit, will be coming back and staying for 3
months. She will be setting up the computer lab in the school and get the younger
children working with educational software. The older children will learn typing and the
Microsoft Office products. We are very excited about this news.

Prayer requests: More funding for The Fold. Teyani’s eye lesion. Short and long term
volunteers, additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, especially
teachers. Long term funding for our school. Micky’s visa. Good progress on the
apartments.

Praises: End of year donations, various projects accomplished, projects underway, and
RAIN!! We have continued this entire month to have very good rain fall.

God bless,
Paul and Micky Prince



